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Email Address  

 

Questions or Comments 

Please select the department(s) you want to contact: City Council 

Please leave your comments or questions below. This afternoon one of my neighbors shared with 

me that the Planning Commission has approved a subdivision of a three acre plat to allow for the 

development two large box hotels and an access road between Highway 40, Stone Lane and the 

Whistler Meadows neighborhood.  

How is this a good idea? 

 

Wet lands destruction, more disruption to wildlife & possible water way diversion are just a sampling of 

the issues with this development.  

Why are there TWO large box hotels wanting to build on this small land area? There is an issue with low 

occupancy rates this summer. How do these hotels propose to staff these late businesses? It is no secret 

that existing businesses are having a difficult time with staffing and being open for long retail hours. 

 

We can DO BETTER Steamboat City Council! Let's get a handle on the employee and citizen housing crisis 

first before we bend to these developers. Please! Can we discuss a compromise of some sort? One 

hotel? More green space and/or protect our wetlands, and neighborhoods from development that does 

not care about the people who actually live and work in Steamboat Springs. 

 

I am unable to attend the meeting on Tuesday August 22nd at 5pm. I would love for my letter to be read 

by a City Council member that I voted into office to voice my opposition. STOP the this development 

NOW! 

 

Sincerely, 

Terese Angcos 

1765 Meadow Lane 

Steamboat Springs, CO 80487 




